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Sen. Chris Birch

From: david wright <dawgw@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 26, 2019 5:01 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: Jason Brune

Dear Senator Birch, 
 
I want to express my support for confirmation of Jason Brune as Commissioner of DEC. Mr. Brune is highly 
respected in Alaska for his honest, level, science based approach to the many environmental issues that he has 
worked on during his career. 
 
Thank you, 
David Wright 


